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This is to inform all the newly admitted students of B.A. 1st Semester Physical Education 

Major (Session 2023-2024) that an Orientation Programme will be held on 23.08.2023 

(Wednesday) at 11:00 a.m. (Vanue: Room No-23). All the students of aforementioned 

semester must attend the programme positively. 

 

N.B:   1. প্রত্যেত্ের উপস্হিস্য বাধ্েযামূলে। 
          2. ড্রেত্ের মাপ ড্রেওয়া িত্ব। 
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